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 CIVIC LEAGUE OF PEMBROKE MEADOWS, INC. 
 

Pembroke Meadows, Pembroke Shores, 

and Pembroke Shores Townhomes 
 

CIVIC LEAGUE NEWSLETTER   

Next Civic League Meeting 

Thursday, May 17th, 2018 
Pembroke Meadows Elementary School 

Multi-Purpose Room 
 

Our guest speaker will be Virginia Beach City Council Member,  

John Moss.  

 

Come find out what is going on in our great city! 

 
In addition to working for the US Navy, John has served in the city council for 14 of the 

past 34 years (1986-1990, 1992-1995, and 2011-present).  He was chairman of the VB 

Taxpayers Alliance from 2001-2011.  He is a member of the Virginia Beach Republican 

City Committee and is active in Boy Scout Troop 375.  John is a graduate of Princess 

Anne High School, Virginia Tech, and Old Dominion University. 

 

 

Pembroke Meadows Recreation Center 
Opening Day, Saturday   May 26th 

Memorial Day Picnic & Potluck   May 28th 

(these are for PMRC Members Only) 

 

If you aren’t’ yet a member, you can stop by on our two free days, when 

the pool is open to anyone in the neighborhood to test drive: 

June 2nd, 2-8PM and July 14th, 11AM -9PM. 

 

 

SAVE THESE DATES and see inside for details!! 

Clean the Bay Day  June 2nd, 9am-12 noon 
 

Community Yard Sale  June 9th, 8am- 2pm 
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Newsletter Ad Rates 
$  30 One time – Business Card 
$135 One year (9 issues) – Business Card 
$100 Insert (Advertiser provides the insert) 
$  60 One time – ¼ Page 
 

 
 

  

Your Friendly Neighborhood Veterinary Hospital 
COMPLETE HEALTHCARE, GROOMING, AND BOARDING 

 
 

Dr. Brian Hastings                 Dr. Richard Johnston 
4608 Pembroke Blvd., Virginia Beach, VA 23455 

473-8560 
www. independencevethospital.com 

 
 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR BUSINESS NEIGHBORS !! 
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Presidents Corner: 
 
Summer is right around the 
corner and I can see everyone 
has been busy in their yards.  Thank you to 
everyone who came to Movie Night at the 
Cinema Café.  Supporting our  local 
businesses helps keep our neighborhood 
great.  
The civic league takes a break for the summer 
but the neighborhood activities don’t stop. May 
26th is opening day for the pool. If you have not 
joined already, consider taking advantage of 
this great neighborhood asset. The pool has 
various activities every month. You can follow 
them on Facebook, like the Pembroke 
Meadows Recreation Center page, for regular 
updates. The Civic League hosts National 
Night Out, August 7th, at the pool. We will have 
Ryan the Balloon Guy, pizza and treats. This 
has been a great event in the past, please 
come and join us. 
This month at our regular meeting Councilman 
John Moss will be here to speak with us. 
Please come and find out what is going on in 
our great city.  Thank you all for being great 
neighbors. Enjoy the summer and hope to see 
you at the pool! 
 
Kate 

 

 
 

Lost Pet Report 
We had 3 lost and returned pets this past 
month.  Putting identification on your pet really 
helps everyone. 
 

Box Turtles 
They are late coming out this year.  Watch out 
for them as you mow and edge your yards. 

Blue Birds 
Blue birds have been showing up in our 
neighborhood the past three years.  Set out a 
blue bird box and see if they nest in your 
yard.  Boxes can be had reasonably from 
Walmart.  They love hulled sunflower chips and 
prefer mealy worms when feeding the young. 
 

 
 
 

Community Yard Sale 
June 9th, 8am-2pm 

(Raindate: June 10th) 

 
Back by Popular Demand… 
 

We are once again hosting our Community 
Yard Sale.  To sign up, please email Beverly 
Wilson at biglwilson@verizon.net with your 
name and address.  Please put “Yard Sale” in 
the subject line.  If you do not have email, you 
may leave a message at (757) 557-0328, but 
the email is preferred.  The deadline to have 
your home included on the printed map of 
participating houses is Tuesday, June 5th.  
You can still sign up to participate after that 
date, but you will only be added to the map 
online.  You can also participate without 
signing up, you just won’t be on the map 
distributed to shoppers entering the 
neighborhood. 
 There will be signs on our main streets 
directing people into the neighborhood, but you 
are welcome to place smaller signs at your 
street corners and fly balloons at your location. 
Just please pick them up at the end.  There will 
be a charity pickup starting about 2 PM for any 
items you would like to donate.   
 In case of rain, the yard sale will be 
moved to June 10th, however, a charity pick-up 
will not be available on that day. 

mailto:biglwilson@verizon.net
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Our Real Estate Market: 
 
Preparing To Sell???  
     Here are some inexpensive projects to help you 
get the most out of your home sale: 

• Give your entryway a facelift with either a new 
coat of paint or a new door 

• Do some minor landscaping and add a pop of 
color by planting flowers 

• Replace a worn out Welcome Mat 

• Paint or replace street numbers on your home 
to make them more visible 

• Power wash siding, walkways, patios and 
decks to make them look new again 

 
    What’s New Here in OUR Real Estate Market? 
Currently for Sale 
859 Cathedral                   3 BR      2 ½ BA       194,900 
4133 Cheswick Ln            5 BR      3 ½ BA        995,000 
4505 Whitechapel Ct       5 BR      2 ½ BA       317,900 
1101 Chelsea Ct                5 BR     4 BA            849,000  
 
Homes Under Contract    
725 Abbey                         5 BR      2 ½ BA       325,000 
600 Cardiff                        5 BR       2 ½ BA      395,000 

Homes Sold       
4512 Notre Dame Ct         3 BR     1 ½ BA       168,000 
625 Whitechapel Dr          3 BR      2 BA          280,000 
4521 Hudgins                      3 BR      2 BA         269,900 
 
-Sue Lentini 
 

 

. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR BUSINESS NEIGHBORS!! 
 

 

Lunch Box 

$9.95 

(M-F) 
 

Dinner Box 

$16.95 

(Every Day) 
 
Monday Closed 
Tue.-Fri. 11am-10pm 
Sat.-Sun. 12 noon- 
               10pm 

"Specializing in counseling for children and families” 
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SWIM MEET PARKING JAMS  
 

Saturday morning swim meets bring hundreds 
of area families to our pool, with cars trying to 
find the closest parking to end of Pembroke 
Blvd.  
 
There are three home events this summer:  
 
June 16th Practice Meet (1/2 crowd) 
July 7th vs. Great Bridge  
July 21st vs. Club Brittany  
 
Please be patient those three days; the meets 
start at 7 am and will end before 2 pm and our 
neighborhood will be quiet again 

 

Clean the Bay Day  

June 2nd, 9am-12 noon 
 

With sites all over the state, Clean the Bay Day 
is a Virginia tradition 30 years strong!  Our 
neighborhood has been involved since this 
event’s inception. 
 
What:  It's an outdoor, hands-on opportunity for 
individuals, families, businesses, and groups to 
join CBF and its partners and sponsors to 
remove harmful litter and debris in one of the 
largest volunteer clean-up efforts in Virginia.  
Clean the Bay Day represents a coming 
together of municipalities, businesses, and 
citizens to improve the health of our local 
waterways. 
 
When: Volunteers please meet our Zone 
Captain Jeff Brown at Pembroke Park on 
Saturday, June 2, 9 a.m. for clean-up area 
assignments.  His number is 418-1386. Those 
living on a lake can talk to Jeff about cleaning a 
section. 

Wasted!  

The Story of Food Waste 
Brock Environmental Center, May 16th, 6:30 PM 

It is true -- 1/3 of all food produced is never eaten.  In the 
US, it is closer to 40%.  We are not just wasting food, we 
are wasting land, water, time, fuel, and so much 
more!  Find out what you can do to reduce this waste.  

  

Join us for the award 
winning film, Wasted! The 
Story of Food Waste, and a 
panel discussion with  
Tim Cole, VB Public 
Schools, Renee Figurelle, 
Foodbank of Southeast 
Virginia, and Laura Habr, 
Virginia Beach 
restaurateur and leader in restaurant composting 
pilot project.  

Mark your calendars now for a very interesting evening.   

Co-hosted by LRNow and Buy Fresh, Buy 
Local  Hampton Roads.   To watch a trailer for the 
movie, go to  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AcVNFJn7NgI  

 
Free and open to all.  Please register at 
Office@LRNow.org  

. 

Ladies Lunch Group    
"Strangers are friends we just haven't 
met yet!" 

 
Please Note the Date Change!! 
 
We will meet at 11:30 am on Friday, May 
25th.   
Our destination is Buoy 44 Seafood Grill, 
4536 Oceanview Ave in Chicks Beach.  
 
Please call Cynthia Lerner, (757) 589-9248,for 
further information and to make a reservation.  
Everyone is welcome - we hope you can come.  
If transportation is needed, please let Cynthia 
know.  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001cw4bfnDm2bQnYIDHnc_6k6jy5RHny7lfgghftcJvcADCvtqSka5axT3OK1sMqIklbQUs_C5eYP2RuYG3ynyD3QeOTKtY6BtKg_JO1UNsmWt8GticgTxyjCA5UEmWcrhos4Lpf6QT2cGVnIvLKWdW1E4cx1IHep9zaY1ZeNYoHnDCUhmRrjtIye6LFOW3Uay7f29ZSeY6Wqo=&c=GqAT158wAxgWkUnRkl5wAZsqtHjdc21Pi6wgpKZSbbsbrlQkYVzmIQ==&ch=19f4IsGMyBeeWTYXLvyZn96qAQgjWNNAzdj3Isgw-QbdF1AeDmG3SA==
mailto:Office@LRNow.org
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PMCL POINTS OF CONTACT 
 
Civic League Officers 
President  Kate Nixon 546-4004 
First VP Susan Frohwitter 274-2001 
Second VP Donna Price 499-5115  
Recording & Corres. Sec. Beverly Wilson 499-0723 
Treasurer  Carol Moore 557-0328 
Webmaster Clif Furedy 490-5792 
 
Committees 
Bldg/Grounds Tim Roy 478-0580 
    Median Electrical Mike Moore  557-0328 
    Median Flag Joe Lang 497-2897 
 
Block Security 
    Meadows  Vacant  
    Shores Bob/Marge Brotman 497-0565 
    Townhomes Vacant  
     
Lakes/Waterways Chairman:  Jeff Brown 464-0183 
    Lake Pembroke Vacant  
    Lake Meadows Charlie Russ 497-5298 
    Lynnhaven Jeff Brown 464-0183 
 
Welcoming Committee Chair:  Clera Hall, Karen Roy, Jeanette Willenbrink 
    Meadows Jim Price 499-5115 
    Shores Lisa Dutko 473-1112 
    Townhomes Liz Hayes  472-0283 
 
Newsletter Editor Mike Moore 557-0328 
Newsletter Ads Carol Moore 557-0328 
 
Pet Lost & Found/Pet Registry 
    Shores and Meadows Gerry Dashiell-Richter 497-5243 
 
Garden Club                            Peggy Caverly 490-0925 
                                         Jeanette Willenbrink 497-0700 
 
Recreation Center (pool)  
    Director Chris Pascuzzi 499-1203 
    Asst Director Jeanne Blair 319-3366 
    Treasurer  Terry Waters (301) 646-1488 
    Secretary Kim Best 671-1810 
PMRC Pool Phone  (in season only) 963-2239 
 
 

Ferry plantation house 
 
The Ferry Plantation House is open for tours 
on Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday. Hours 
are 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. 
A Friday Night Frights (ghost tour) is held the 
third Friday of the month beginning at 8 pm. 
thru October. 
 

Summer History Camp at Ferry 
 
July 9-13 , from 9 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 
For children grades 1 - 6 
Each day is a different "historical" subject. 
Crafts, skills, training and FUN.  Includes an 
archeological dig Monday thru Thursday 
(weather permitting) 
For more information call 757-473-5182. 

Residents of Pembroke Meadows: 
Do you have something to announce, share, or 
sell? 
If so, contact your newsletter editor at 
formoores@verizon.net, or call 557-0328. 

 

 
 

Pembroke Meadows 
Recreation Center 

Opening Day, Saturday May 26th 
 

If you aren’t a member yet, applications can be 
picked up at the pool. 

A family membership for the summer is $350.  
Individual memberships are $150 and Senior 
Citizens can hang out for $100. 

You do not need to live in Pembroke 
Meadows to join our pool!  Many of our 
members live in other 
neighborhoods - all are welcome 

- Chris Pascuzzi 
 

 

National Night Out 

August 7th   6pm 
The whole neighborhood is invited to join us at 
the pool to meet your neighbors, enjoy a meal 
and swim for the evening.  Pizza, hot dogs, 
chips and drinks will be provided by your civic 
league.  We will also have our incredible 
balloon man to entertain the kids! 
  

mailto:formoores@verizon.net

